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Graham Robinson

From: Dan Walker <dan.walker@aspect-ecology.com>
Sent: 21 May 2020 16:40
To: Colin Armstrong
Cc: Ian Jackson; Graham Robinson; Neil Osborn; Alistair Baxter
Subject: South Caldecotte - SoCG meeting

Dear All 
 
I received the below correspondence from MK Council Ecologist this afternoon. I have asked to be informed of the 
contact we would need to liaise with ASAP. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Dan Walker 
Principal Ecologist 
t: 01295 279721  | m: 0758 7485297 | e: dan.walker@aspect-ecology.com 
 
Aspect Group |About Us | News | Ecology Services | Expert Witness 
 
Visit our website for the latest news from Aspect Ecology: May 2020 ‘Is Your Development Nutrient Neutral? How water 
quality issues are delaying development sites across the country’. For further details please click here. 
 

 

 
 
 

Aspect Ecology Ltd | Hardwick Business Park | Noral Way | Banbury | Oxfordshire | OX16 2AF 
 

  Please consider the environment before printing this email 
 
The contents of this email (including any attachments) are intended for the named recipient only. It contains information which may be confidential and which 
may also be legally privileged. If you are not the intended recipient (or authorised to receive for the recipient), any disclosure, copying, distribution or any action 
taken or omitted to be taken in reliance on it, is prohibited and may be unlawful.  If you received it in error please notify us immediately and then destroy it. We 
have endeavoured to make sure this e-mail is free from viruses, however you are advised to carry out your own virus check prior to opening any attachments as 
Aspect Ecology cannot accept any liability for any damage incurred as a result of any viruses following the opening of any e-mail or attachments. 

 

From: Evans, Diane <Diane.Evans@Milton-keynes.gov.uk>  
Sent: 21 May 2020 14:16 
To: Dan Walker <dan.walker@aspect-ecology.com> 
Cc: Snell, Phillip <Phillip.Snell@Milton-keynes.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: South Caldecotte - SoCG meeting 
 
Hello Dan, 
 
Please accept my apologies for not responding to your previous request, I was hoping that the weird situation we 
find ourselves in might have become more clear by now, though sadly not.  I’m afraid I’m still incarcerated at home 
until at least the end of June and I’m not entirely sure when we’ll be released back into the wild.  My broadband 
here is dire and keeps freezing or disconnecting me so I’m unable to take part in any on-line meetings.  I should have 
also mentioned this before so apologies for not doing that but I’ve been recently reminded that all communication 
requests should be made via the planning officer so he’s aware of any discussions being had. 
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My new manager Phillip Snell and I have been discussing whether I’m the most suitable person to be working  on 
this case due to my likely retirement this year and which team member would be the most appropriate to take it 
forward.  I’ve copied Phill in on this email so you have his contact details.  I’m not sure if that decision has been 
made between Phill and Planning yet but I suspect it’s unlikely to be me because I think there’s too big a risk that I 
may not still be around for the final stages of the appeal even if it is completed on the agreed dates.   
 
Sorry, that wasn’t particularly helpful, was it? 
 
Regards, 
 
Diane Evans 
Ecologist 
 
T:         01908 252023 
E:         diane.evans@milton-keynes.gov.uk 
 
**Please note, my normal working days are Tuesday to Thursday each week** 
 

Visit us online: www.milton-keynes.gov.uk  Follow us on Twitter: @mkcouncil 

Milton Keynes Council  |  Environment & Property  |  Landscape Services |  Synergy Park  I  Chesney Wold  l Bleak 

Hall  l  MK6 1LY 
 
 
 
 
 

From: Dan Walker [mailto:dan.walker@aspect-ecology.com]  
Sent: 13 May 2020 15:18 
To: Evans, Diane 
Subject: [EXT] South Caldecotte - SoCG meeting 
 
Hello Diane 
 
South Caldecotte 
Appeal Ref: APP/Y0435/W/20/3251121 
 
Further to our email correspondence below, would you have availability in the latter half of this month to discuss 
the Council’s concerns regarding ecology at the above site. If so, please do let me know what dates are best for you 
and I’ll check them with my colleague who is also working on the project. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Dan Walker 
Principal Ecologist 
t: 01295 279721  | m: 0758 7485297 | e: dan.walker@aspect-ecology.com 
 
Aspect Group |About Us | News | Ecology Services | Expert Witness 
 
Visit our website for the latest news from Aspect Ecology: May 2020 ‘Is Your Development Nutrient Neutral? How water 
quality issues are delaying development sites across the country’. For further details please click here. 
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Aspect Ecology Ltd | Hardwick Business Park | Noral Way | Banbury | Oxfordshire | OX16 2AF 
 

  Please consider the environment before printing this email 
 
The contents of this email (including any attachments) are intended for the named recipient only. It contains information which may be confidential and which 
may also be legally privileged. If you are not the intended recipient (or authorised to receive for the recipient), any disclosure, copying, distribution or any action 
taken or omitted to be taken in reliance on it, is prohibited and may be unlawful.  If you received it in error please notify us immediately and then destroy it. We 
have endeavoured to make sure this e-mail is free from viruses, however you are advised to carry out your own virus check prior to opening any attachments as 
Aspect Ecology cannot accept any liability for any damage incurred as a result of any viruses following the opening of any e-mail or attachments. 

 

From: Dan Walker  
Sent: 27 April 2020 13:41 
To: Evans, Diane <Diane.Evans@Milton-keynes.gov.uk> 
Subject: South Caldecotte - SoCG meeting 
 
Hello Diane 
 
South Caldecotte 
Appeal Ref: APP/Y0435/W/20/3251121 
 
Further to our email correspondence below, I am aware the appeal has now been submitted (reference above). 
Would you have availability in early May for a conversation regarding the concerns on ecology. If so, please do let 
me know what dates are best for you and I’ll check them with my colleague who is also working on the project. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Dan Walker 
Principal Ecologist 
t: 01295 279721  | m: 0758 7485297 | e: dan.walker@aspect-ecology.com 
 
Aspect Group |About Us | News | Ecology Services | Expert Witness 
 
Visit our website for the latest news from Aspect Ecology: April 2020 Business as usual - Defra has confirmed that “Ecologists 
should be able to continue with outdoor work, including ecological surveying and supervision, where they can continue to follow 
Public Health England guidelines”. For further details please click here. 
 

 

 
 
 

Aspect Ecology Ltd | Hardwick Business Park | Noral Way | Banbury | Oxfordshire | OX16 2AF 
 

  Please consider the environment before printing this email 
 
The contents of this email (including any attachments) are intended for the named recipient only. It contains information which may be confidential and which 
may also be legally privileged. If you are not the intended recipient (or authorised to receive for the recipient), any disclosure, copying, distribution or any action 
taken or omitted to be taken in reliance on it, is prohibited and may be unlawful.  If you received it in error please notify us immediately and then destroy it. We 
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have endeavoured to make sure this e-mail is free from viruses, however you are advised to carry out your own virus check prior to opening any attachments as 
Aspect Ecology cannot accept any liability for any damage incurred as a result of any viruses following the opening of any e-mail or attachments. 

 

From: Dan Walker  
Sent: 01 April 2020 14:46 
To: Evans, Diane <Diane.Evans@Milton-keynes.gov.uk> 
Subject: South Caldecotte - SoCG meeting 
 
Hello Diane 
 
Thank you for your email. I’ll come back to you once the appeal has been registered. 
 
Take care of yourself. 
 
All the best, 
 
Dan Walker 
Principal Ecologist 
t: 01295 279721  | m: 0758 7485297 | e: dan.walker@aspect-ecology.com 
 
Aspect Group |About Us | News | Ecology Services | Expert Witness 
 
Visit our website for the latest news from Aspect Ecology: March 2020 We have put in place measures to enable remote 
working alongside social distancing and isolation procedures to manage the Covid 19 (corona) virus pandemic, so as to ensure 
we are able to continue to provide the high quality of service our clients and colleagues rely upon. For further news items please 
click here. 
 

 

 
 
 

Aspect Ecology Ltd | Hardwick Business Park | Noral Way | Banbury | Oxfordshire | OX16 2AF 
 

  Please consider the environment before printing this email 
 
The contents of this email (including any attachments) are intended for the named recipient only. It contains information which may be confidential and which 
may also be legally privileged. If you are not the intended recipient (or authorised to receive for the recipient), any disclosure, copying, distribution or any action 
taken or omitted to be taken in reliance on it, is prohibited and may be unlawful.  If you received it in error please notify us immediately and then destroy it. We 
have endeavoured to make sure this e-mail is free from viruses, however you are advised to carry out your own virus check prior to opening any attachments as 
Aspect Ecology cannot accept any liability for any damage incurred as a result of any viruses following the opening of any e-mail or attachments. 

 

From: Evans, Diane <Diane.Evans@Milton-keynes.gov.uk>  
Sent: 31 March 2020 13:09 
To: Dan Walker <dan.walker@aspect-ecology.com> 
Subject: RE: South Caldecotte - SoCG meeting 
 
Hello Dan, 
 
I haven’t been ignoring you, I’ve been on leave since 11th March so please accept my apologies for the delay in 
responding.   It’s unlikely that I’ll return to the office for at least 12 weeks as I’m the primary carer for  a member of 
my household who is in the highly vulnerable group for Covid-19 and I can’t risk introducing the virus to him.   
 
I can’t enter into any discussion without the agreement of the Planning section and I’ve been advised by them that 
any discussion relating to the SoCG would be premature at present as they’re yet to receive a PINS 
notification.  They’ve suggested that we wait until that arrives before we arrange a meeting. 
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Kind regards, 
 
Diane Evans 
Ecologist 
 
T:         01908 252023 
E:         diane.evans@milton-keynes.gov.uk 
 
**Please note, my normal working days are Tuesday to Thursday each week** 
 

Visit us online: www.milton-keynes.gov.uk  Follow us on Twitter: @mkcouncil 

Milton Keynes Council  |  Environment & Property  |  Landscape Services |  Synergy Park  I  Chesney Wold  l Bleak 

Hall  l  MK6 1LY 
 
 
 
 
 

From: Dan Walker [mailto:dan.walker@aspect-ecology.com]  
Sent: 31 March 2020 10:59 
To: Evans, Diane 
Subject: [EXT] South Caldecotte - SoCG meeting 
 
Dear Diane 
 
I have tried to call a number of times over the previous few weeks, so far without success. 
 
I am hoping we can discuss the reason for refusal on ecology for outline planning application (19/01818/OUT); so 
that we may confirm the matters agreed and not agreed, to inform the SoCG. Could you give me a call on my mobile 
number below, so that we can put a date in the diary. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Dan Walker 
Principal Ecologist 
t: 01295 279721  | m: 0758 7485297 | e: dan.walker@aspect-ecology.com 
 
Aspect Group |About Us | News | Ecology Services | Expert Witness 
 
Visit our website for the latest news from Aspect Ecology: March 2020 We have put in place measures to enable remote 
working alongside social distancing and isolation procedures to manage the Covid 19 (corona) virus pandemic, so as to ensure 
we are able to continue to provide the high quality of service our clients and colleagues rely upon. For further news items please 
click here. 
 

 

 
 
 

Aspect Ecology Ltd | Hardwick Business Park | Noral Way | Banbury | Oxfordshire | OX16 2AF 
 

  Please consider the environment before printing this email 
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The contents of this email (including any attachments) are intended for the named recipient only. It contains information which may be confidential and which 
may also be legally privileged. If you are not the intended recipient (or authorised to receive for the recipient), any disclosure, copying, distribution or any action 
taken or omitted to be taken in reliance on it, is prohibited and may be unlawful.  If you received it in error please notify us immediately and then destroy it. We 
have endeavoured to make sure this e-mail is free from viruses, however you are advised to carry out your own virus check prior to opening any attachments as 
Aspect Ecology cannot accept any liability for any damage incurred as a result of any viruses following the opening of any e-mail or attachments. 

 

From: Dan Walker  
Sent: 16 March 2020 14:07 
To: Diane.Evans@Milton-keynes.gov.uk 
Subject: South Caldecotte - SoCG meeting 
 
Dear Diane 
 
I hope you are well. 
 
I’ve left a voice message. I write in regard to South Caldecotte, the outline application (19/01818/Out) for which was 
refused in February 2020. My client is looking to appeal; and accordingly, to begin preparation of the Statement of 
Common Ground, I thought it would be worth meeting to confirm the various points on ecology which are agreed 
and not agreed. If you are open to this, please do give me a call so we can pencil in a suitable date/time. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Dan Walker 
Principal Ecologist 
t: 01295 279721  | m: 0758 7485297 | e: dan.walker@aspect-ecology.com 
 

Aspect Group |About Us | News | Ecology Services | Expert Witness 
 
Visit our website for the latest news from Aspect Ecology: March 2020 – District licensing (a new mitigation method) for Great 
Crested Newts has been expanded across 37 additional local authorities. For further information please click here 

 
 

 
 

Aspect Ecology Ltd | Hardwick Business Park | Noral Way | Banbury | Oxfordshire | OX16 2AF 
 

  Please consider the environment before printing this email  
 
The contents of this email (including any attachments) are intended for the named recipient only. It contains information which may be confidential and which 
may also be legally privileged. If you are not the intended recipient (or authorised to receive for the recipient), any disclosure, copying, distribution or any action 
taken or omitted to be taken in reliance on it, is prohibited and may be unlawful.  If you received it in error please notify us immediately and then destroy it. We 
have endeavoured to make sure this e-mail is free from viruses, however you are advised to carry out your own virus check prior to opening any attachments as 
Aspect Ecology cannot accept any liability for any damage incurred as a result of any viruses following the opening of any e-mail or attachments. 
 
Visit the Milton Keynes Council web site at https://www.milton-keynes.gov.uk 
 
Any personal data will be processed in line with the Data Protection legislation, 
further details at https://www.milton-keynes.gov.uk/privacy  
 
Please consider the environment and don't print this email unless you really need to 
 
**** This email and any attachments hereto are strictly confidential and intended 
solely for the addressee. It may contain information which is privileged. If you are 
not the intended addressee, you must not disclose, forward, copy or take any action in 
reliance of this email or attachments. If you have received this email in error, 
please delete it and notify us as soon as possible. 
 



7

The anti-virus software used by Milton Keynes Council is updated regularly in an 
effort to minimise the possibility of viruses infecting our systems. However, you 
should be aware that there is no absolute guarantee that any files attached to this 
email are virus free.**** 

 
Visit the Milton Keynes Council web site at https://www.milton-keynes.gov.uk 
 
Any personal data will be processed in line with the Data Protection legislation, 
further details at https://www.milton-keynes.gov.uk/privacy  
 
Please consider the environment and don't print this email unless you really need to 
 
**** This email and any attachments hereto are strictly confidential and intended 
solely for the addressee. It may contain information which is privileged. If you are 
not the intended addressee, you must not disclose, forward, copy or take any action in 
reliance of this email or attachments. If you have received this email in error, 
please delete it and notify us as soon as possible. 
 
The anti-virus software used by Milton Keynes Council is updated regularly in an 
effort to minimise the possibility of viruses infecting our systems. However, you 
should be aware that there is no absolute guarantee that any files attached to this 
email are virus free.**** 

 


